
With the help of USDA, the Minnesota Department of Education has extended the FREE Meal Program 
to all children 18 years old and younger. 

 

Breakfast and lunch are being provided through the Twin Bluff location at NO cost and available to all 
children 18 and under. Wednesday’s drive-through / Walk-up will contain 5 day’s worth of meals. When 
arriving to collect your meal, please follow the steps below.   

 Meals can be picked up at the Twin Bluff,  through door #1 (the main entrance).  
 

In order to ensure the safety of staff, volunteers and residents, those picking up food at the drive-

through site will need to practice social distancing and masking protocols. 

 Vehicles will pull up to the designated drive-through locations  (Door #1, the main entrance). 

 Drivers MUST remain in their vehicle. 

 Drivers will open their trunk remotely and the meals will be placed in the trunk. If placing the 

meals in the trunk is not an option, the meals will be placed in the back seat of the vehicle.  

FREE Summer Meals  
for Children 18 and under! 

This institute is an equal opportunity provider 

Call/Email:  

Brenton D. Lexvold, RD, LD 
Director of Student Nutrition Services 
(651) 385-4583 
bdlexvold@rwps.org 
Good Eaters. High Achievers. Strong Leaders.  

Meal Distribution Locations:  Dates: Distribution Days: Pick-up Time: 

Twin Bluff Elementary School 
2120 Twin Bluff Rd. 
Door # 1 (Main Entrance) 

June 9th - 

Aug. 31st 

 Wednesday 
(ONLY) 

  7:00 - 9:00 a.m. 
& 

  3:30 - 5:30 p.m. 

Heating instructions posted online (RWPS homepage> School Menus> Heating Instructions). 

Special thanks to all our community members; We couldn’t do it without you!   

For those students attending summer school on site, meals will be available at NO cost during the school 

day. If interested, please participate in the school meal program. Menus are posted on-line and are sub-

ject to change based on inclement weather and product availability. 

 

Families needing special accommodation's during these times, please call the Director of Student Nutri-

tion Services at (651) 385-4583 or by email, at bdlexvold@rwps.org. 


